


 

 
 
 
Date:  07-31-2014                          From:  Lt. Steve Knight 

  (707) 268-3630 
 

             
Subject:  High Risk Runaway Juvenile                                                          Case:  201403536 

    
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

 The Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to locate a high risk missing 15 year old 

female runaway juvenile named Yaa-Mitch Stormy Friday Erickson. At approximately 8:30 a.m. today, 

the Humboldt County Sheriff’s office received a call from her mother.  She reported that she last saw her 

daughter at 7:00 p.m. last night, 7-30-2014, at her residence. Sometime during the night, her daughter 

snuck out of their residence which is located in the 100 block of Old School Road, Orleans and ran away. 

A note was left behind by her daughter, indicating she may be intending to harm herself, possibly in the 

Klamath River. 

 

 Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office Deputies, Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office Search and 

Rescue, Orleans Volunteer Fire Department Volunteers, a United States Coast Guard Helicopter and 

family and friends are currently searching the Klamath River and surrounding area looking for Yaa-Mitch 

Erickson.  

 

 Yaa-Mitch Stormy Friday Erickson is described as:  White Female, 15 years old, 5’ 5” tall, 

110 lbs, light brown hair with bangs and blonde highlights, brown eyes. Possibly wearing a black T-Shirt 

with the number “25” on it or a black sun dress with black jeans. 

 

  Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal 

activity is encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line 

at 707-268-2539. 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 



 

 

 
 

  

Mike Downey 
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